NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

City Plan Commission
809 North Broadway
Milwaukee, Wisconsin

September 6, 2007

DEAR PROPERTY OWNER:

You were recently notified of a public hearing before the City Plan Commission regarding
file numbers 070608 and 070609 to the City Plan Commission for recommendation.
These are zoning changes relating to the change in zoning from Industrial Heavy (IH) to
General Planned Development (GPD), and from GPD to Detaied Planned
Development (DPD), Phase 1, on land located North of East Greenfield Avenue znd
East of South 1st Street, in the 12th Aldermanic District. These zoning changes were
applied for by Square B Corporation, and will permit the construction of a retail and
office development and allow for Phase | construction, which consists of a three-story
building and associated parking. The public hearing scheduled for September 10,
2007 will be cancelled and rescheduled for October 1, 2007.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the City Plan Commission at 286-5715.

Sincerely,

Rocky Marcoux
Executive Secretary
City Plan Commission of Milwaukee

PLEASE NOTE: Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled
individuals through sign language interpreters or other auxiliary aids. To request this service, contact the
Department of City Development, 809 North Broadway, Milwaukee, W/ §3202, lslephone 286-5839.
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PLEASE NOTE: Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled
individuals through sign language interpreters or other auxiliary aids. To request this service, contact the
Department of City Development, 809 North Broadway, Milwaukee, WI 53202, telephone 286-5939.



